From: Anne Stevenson

Sent: 03 March 2017 10:35

To: suffolkcoastallocalplan
Subject: Melton Neighbourhood Plan
Categories: Red Category

| wish to register my on going concern about the possible use of St Andrews Place being used as a secondary exit for the new
development proposed in para 10.20. At present we have the following issues:

1) Vehicles park at the road side from the entrance of the estate right up to the flats which means there is only single lane usage.
2) Cars parked on the bend opposite the cul de sac near No 36 cause a blind spot and cars coming onto the estate do not have a
clear view of traffic coming down towards to exit.

3) On refuse collection days the bin lorries frequently have to mount the pavement to get round corners.

4) In recent years the number of vehicles used by residence has increased, which has all ready caused parking issues and heavier
usage of the only exit this estate has on to Station road.

Anne Stevenson
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